Dear Friends and Family, October 31, 2011

We cannot tell you how excited we are about the calling we feel that God has laid on our hearts.
We have an amazing opportunity to go and serve God in Mexico on a mission trip in March
2012. We are going to Juarez, Mexico through Screamin’ Eagle Outfitters with a mission group
called Casas Por Cristo. This group builds a home for a family that has no home to live in or
even a shelter to call home. We will not only build a home in 4 days from the ground up, but we
will also be sharing the Gospel with the children and families in the community and on the
streets.

We are writing this letter because we need your support in order to make this mission trip
possible. There are a couple of ways that you can partner with us to be a part of this mission
trip. First, we need prayer as we begin this journey for safety, for the hearts of the people of
Mexico to be open to hearing the word of God and for financial support. We need our family
and friends to be in deep prayer for our team. Secondly, we need help financially to make this
trip possible. If you feel led to partner with us in this way, the money will help pay for the
building supplies to construct the home for the family, food for the week and travel expenses.
The Lord has called his people to go and serve Him through working with our hands and through
sharing the Gospel with others. We cannot do this without the financial support of God’s
people. It is our prayer that God leads you in the direction that He desires in order for you to
partner with us in this mission trip to Mexico. If you feel led to give financial support, please
mail your donation to us at the address below. You can make checks payable to us personally or
to “Screamin’ Eagle Qutfitters” and put our names in the memo line. If you would like to check
out Screamin’ Eagle Qutfitters or Casas Por Cristo’s websites, they are

www. screamineagleoutfitters.com and www.casasporcristo.org.

Thank you for praying about this opportunity. May the Lord Bless you always!

Because of Him,
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Donations can be mailed to us at this address:
Kenna and Chad McDaniel

21840A Sedlack Rd

Silverhitl, AL 36576




